Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

December 18, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. ibs 1340 ,8. 2024

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Schools Division SBFP Focal Persons
All Other Concerned Staff

MIDLINE NUTRITIONAL ASSESSMENT OF THE
SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING PROGRAM BENEFICIARIES

i, Attached is the OUOPS Memorandum No. 2024-09-10330 relative to the
abovementioned subject, contents of which are self-explanatory, for
appropriate action.

2. Relative to this, all SDOs are requested to submit their data on this link
https:/ /tinvurl.com /NCRSBFPMidlineNS on or before January 13, 2025
for the regional consolidation and submission to the Central Office.

8. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

JOCELYN DR ANDA
Regional Director, NCR
Concurrent Officer-In-Charge, Offfce of the
Assistant Secretary for Operations

Address: 6 Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City TV NORD
Email address: ncr@deped.gov.ph :
Website: depedncr.com.ph

RACONG PILIRINAS




Republika ny Pilipinas

Bepartment of Ehucation
OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR OPERATIONS

MEMORANDUM
OM-OUOPS-2024-H - 0330

TG : REGIONAL DIRECTORS
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

FROM : ATTYJ/REVSEE A. ESCOBEDO
Undeysecretary for Operations

SUBJECT N LINE NUTRITIONAL ASSESSMENT OF THE SCHOOL-

BASED FEEDING PROGRAM BENEFICIARIES

DATE : December 5, 2024

The Department of Education continues to strengthen the implementation of the
School-Based Feeding Program (SBFP) pursuant to: Republic Act No. 11037, or the
Masustansyang Pagkain para sa Batang Pilipino Act.

In line with this, the Regional Offices through their Schools Division Offices are
requested to conduct a midline nutritional assessment among SBFP beneficiaries
from December 16-20, 2024 using the Midline Nutritional Assessment Form attached
as Annex A. Please submit the report, on or before January 15, 2025, through
this link: htips://tinyurl.com/Midline-Nutrition-Assessment

Your strong support shall ensure that the desired outcomes and impact of the
program are measured and properly documented. Should you have any questions or
concerns, please feel free to contact Ms. Jessa B. Magana, Technical Assistant I,
through telephone no. 8632-9935 or email at ship@deped.gov.ph.

For your usual cooperation.
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